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Regular Meetings—Nov 7 & 21 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Nov 14 at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— Nov 10 at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  
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Steve Riley, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Paul Hart 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

Paul Hart 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingel 

Charles Powers 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Tom Chirokas 

  

Council 234 is celebrating its 120th anniversary this November and in honor of 

the event we are hosting a 1950/60's era dinner show featuring a Frank Sinatra imper-

sonator. The Dinner Show will be Sat Nov 11th 2017 at the K of C hall in Dedham 

square. Cocktails at 6:30PM, dinner at 7PM, show at 8PM. Tickets are $20 which in-

cludes a pasta and meatball dinner, one beverage, and the show. Seating is limited so 

get your tickets early. Dress up, enjoy the show and imagination yourself back in a 

simpler time. For tickets contact Steve Riley, @ 339-225-0476, or  Paul Curran @ 857

-294-1511.  See the enclosed flyer. 

Tootsie Roll Drive: Was held on Colum-
bus Day Weekend October 6-9.  Thank you 
to all of the brothers who volunteered or 
made donations.  The council raised 
$5275.  On the left Timothy Chirokas, 
Tom’s son helps out with Tootsie roll drive. 

Fraternal Night:  Mark your calendars!  
We will have a Fraternal Night on Novem-
ber 2nd.  We will watch the Bruins vs the 
Las Vegas Golden Knights.  There will be 
food drink , games (darts and cribbage, etc) 
and it should be a good time.  Please try 

and come by! 

Memorial Mass is Nov 15 at 7:30Pm at 
the SMA fathers.  This a very nice solemn 
mass with a collation after.  Please join us.  

GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Jurczak 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

John Deschenes 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Steve Riley, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Richard Parisi 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: November, 2017 

Motions: All 4 motions brought forward in September for voting in October were 
approved. 

Christmas Crèche:  We will be putting up the Crèche Sunday Nov 26th after the 
11AM Mass.  Please help if you can.  Many hand make light the load! 

Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest:  Open to all children in grades 8th through 
12th.  Please encourage your children or grandchildren to participate.  Winners in each 
grade will get a $50 savings bond. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday Novenmber 10 at 
8PM.   

Membership:  There is a 1st Degree at Dedham Council  on Tuesday November 21 
at 7PM Before our regular business meeting. 

March for Life is Jan 19
th
 in Washington DC anyone interested in going please see Paul 

Hart  

Saturday Knights Club: Our next meeting will be on November 4th at 7PM.   Please 
join us for a great time. 

Kiss of Mercy Apostolate: Fr. Wayne has extended an invitation to all of us to a 
presentation on the Kiss of Mercy Apostolate (pro-life) on Saturday November 18.  Mass 
at 8AM and refreshments and then a presentation in the Parish Center dining room which 
will conclude by 10AM.  Let’s come and support this ministry as a group. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the fourth Tuesday 

of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom 

Attendance Prize: Bill Nolan , $222 (not present)  and Fr Matt Williams, $232. (not present)  

KC Club:  $500 prizes to Marsha Hayes and Jean Lathum  

MOTIONS 

1)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $50. For a $50 savings bond for 
the Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest  all unused funds to be returned to the council  
Submitted by Steve Riley, PGK  and seconded  by Tom Chirokas  

2)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $5000. At the discretion of the 
Charity Committee for St Mary’s Lifeteen to assist in the purchase of their new van. 
Submitted by William Killion, PGK  and seconded  by John Deschene 

3)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $300. For the annual children’s 
Christmas party all unused funds to be returned to the Council    Submitted by Kevin 
Leach, PGK  and seconded  by Charles Black, PGK 

4)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $2000. To be divided equally be-
tween St May’s and St Susanna’s for the Grand Annual Collections. Submitted by 
Charity Committee   and seconded  by Charity committee 


